
 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 14 July 2025 

Dear families,  

Our Summer Fayre was a huge success, a big thank you to Mrs Mammatt and 

our wonderful PTFA for organising. It is fundraising events like these that enable 

us to provide the children with such amazing opportunities, and 4 more sleeps 

until our beach trip!! A letter will be going out shortly with an outline of what is 

needed for the trip. I will be holding a briefing for the children in school on 

Wednesday so that they are fully aware of what we will be doing. 

The Year 5 and 6 children have been busy rehearsing for their big theatre 

performance this week. Mr Hardy, our in school director, has been putting the 

finishing touches to the production, supported by our wonderful team. If you 

have yet to secure your ticket please do go to the main reception as there are 

some still available.  

It is set to be warm again next week, so can you please ensure that suncream is 

applied before school and a sunhat is brought in along with a bottle of fresh 

water. We have implemented several changes to our school day to support the 

children during this heatwave. 

The end of term is fast approaching; we will be finishing for this academic year 

on Tuesday 22nd July at 1pm. Our after school childcare will run until 3:15pm. 

Enjoy your week, I am counting down the days until our trip to the beach!! 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

 

Wednesday 16th July 

Year 5/6 Performance 5pm 

 

Thursday 17th July 

Year 5/6 Performance 2pm 

 

Friday 18th July 

Whole School Trip to the Seaside 

 

Monday 21st July 

2pm Year 6 Awards 

 

Monday 21st July 

5pm Year 6 Leavers Disco 

 

Tuesday 22nd July 

Last Day of Term- finish time 1pm 

 

Wednesday 3rd September 

First Day of Autumn Term  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, Tickets are 

free and are 

available from the 

office. 

 Tickets are limited 

to 2 per family  

 
 

We gathered to celebrate Mr 

Thomas’ achievements that he 

has accomplished since joining 

WGPA! 

 

Mr Thomas is leaving us next 

week to start a new adventure, 

he will be going to university to 

train to be a teacher, A thank 

you to his mentor Mr Kitchen 

and all at Inspire Plus! 

A special celebration assembly was held in 

school last week…... 

Our Chess Club visited the Hope 

Café last week.  

During this term children have 

acquired skills that they have 

applied to their game, their 

strategic thinking is amazing!  

The children enjoyed taking their 

talent into our local community! 

Thank you, Mr Kitchen, 

 and Miss Cook 


